
Attention Nick England.
Nick ,
We have seen the plans recently summited to council for extension to the above property,we have no 
objections to the proposed development.
We objected to the previous application on the bassis of the increase in height of the building,the 
current application proposes no increase in height .
Regards
LP. Wright
9 captain Hunter road
Bayview NSW 2104
0418559596

Sent: 3/08/2020 3:34:23 PM
Subject: DA application 6 Captain Hunter road Bayview nsw 2104


